
 
#830 – 1100 Melville St. | PO Box 43 | Vancouver | BC | V6E 4A6 

Tel: (604) 341-6870  
Website: www.golden-opps.com        

 
 

PRESS RELEASE                                                                                                    March 25, 2020 
 

Symbol; CSE: GOOP 
 

Golden Opportunity Resources Announces Change of 
Auditors 

 
Vancouver, Canada (March 25, 2020) – Golden Opportunity Resources Corp. ("Golden 
Opportunity" or the "Company") (CSE:GOOP) announces that it has changed its auditors 
from Manning Elliott LLP, (the "Former Auditors") to Dale Matheson Carr-Hilton LaBonte LLP, 
(the "Successor Auditors") effective March 24, 2020. 
 
At the request of the Company, the Former Auditors resigned as auditors of the Company 
effective March 24, 2020 and the board of directors of the Company appointed the Successor 
Auditor as the Company's auditor effective March 24, 2020, until the next Annual General 
Meeting of the Company. 
 
There were no reservations in the Former Auditor's reports in connection with the most recently 
completed fiscal year (January 31, 2019) or for any period subsequent to the most recently 
completed period for which an audit report was issued preceding the date of the Former Auditor's 
resignation. There are no "reportable events" (as that term is defined in National Instrument 51-
102 Continuous Disclosure Obligations) between the Company and the Former Auditor. 
 
In accordance with National Instrument 51-102, the notice of change of auditor, together with the 
required letters from the former auditor and the successor auditor, have been reviewed by the 
audit committee and the board of directors and has been filed on SEDAR. 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Golden Opportunity Resources Corp.  
 
“Keith Anderson”  
 
Keith Anderson 
President & CEO 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Golden Opportunity Investor Relations 
Phone: 7774-786(604)                                                    
Email: kanderson7774@gmail.com  
 
For additional information regarding the above and other corporate information, please visit the 
Company's website at www.golden-opps.com   
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Neither CSE nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of this release. 
 
Forward-Looking Statements  
 
This news release contains certain statements that may be deemed "forward-looking" statements. Forward looking statements are 
statements that are not historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words "expects", "plans", "anticipates", 
"believes", "intends", "estimates", "projects", "potential" and similar expressions, or that events or conditions "will", "would", 
"may", "could" or "should" occur. Although Tasca Resources Ltd. believes the expectations expressed in such forward-looking 
statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future performance and actual results may 
differ materially from those in forward looking statements. Forward looking statements are based on the beliefs, estimates and 
opinions of Tasca Resources Ltd. management on the date the statements are made. Except as required by law, Tasca Resources 
Ltd. undertakes no obligation to update these forward-looking statements in the event that management's beliefs, estimates or 
opinions, or other factors, should change. 
 
 


